
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As we strive to provide the best educational experience for 

our students at [School Name], we are excited to launch our annual fundraising campaign. Our 

goal this year is to raise [specific amount] to support [specific purpose, e.g., new playground 

equipment, arts programs, etc.]. 

We believe that parental involvement is key to the success of our school, and we invite you to 

join us in this important effort. There are several ways you can help: 

• Make a direct donation of any amount 

• Participate in our upcoming fundraising events 

• Volunteer your time or skills to help organize activities 

Your support makes a significant impact on our students' educational journey. Together, we can 

create a brighter future for our children. 

If you have any questions or would like to get involved, please reach out to us at [contact 

information]. Thank you for your continued support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


